
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Wednesday 24th May Year 10 have their annual Parents’ Evening in school. This is a chance for 

parents/carers and students to talk to subject teachers about the progress they are making. 

The evening runs between 3.30pm and 6.30pm. Students have been given appointment slips in school and 

have been asked to make appointments with their teachers. Please enter the school via the main entrance at 

the front of the building and sign in at the desk. 

If you have any questions about the evening, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Miss Ali (Deputy 

Head of Year 10) in school. In addition, more information about Parents’ Evenings can be found on the school 

website at www.cityofderbyacademy.org 

 

Mr A Bult (Head of Year) – abult@cityofderbyacademy.org  

Miss S Ali (Deputy head of Year) - sali@cityofderbyacademy.org  

 

We look forward to seeing as many parents/carers and students as possible on the evening on the 24th. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr A Bult 

 

 

Head of Year 10 

 City of Derby Academy 

 'Improving the life chances of all students' 
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